
From:Planning.Help
Sent:Wed, 30 Dec 2015 11:07:49 +0000
To:Rand, Chris;planning.technical
Subject:FW: DC/15/2151/OUT

> From: Julie Bianchi
> Sent: 28 December 2015 16:20
> To: Planning.Help
> Subject: DC/15/2151/OUT
>
> How it will affect the surrounding area - for us we are concerned that the land gifted to Samuel ward will 
be subject to unregulated development. For example, when the Churchill school was erected, a green belt of 
trees was demolished leaving full view of the school, which was not in keeping with the landscape 
(pink/purple exterior painting) plus the aggravated effect of security lighting which impacts directly on our 
outlook. So, the development will affect our enjoyment even more.
> The whole of the north side of the town will lose what is currently open woodland and meadows. 
> Further to this, we are aware that business is slow in coming to the town as evidenced by the recently 
developed Haverhill Business Park which still remains empty; this implies that Haverhill will continue to 
be a dormitory town for Cambridge and Bury st.
> It would seem to us that the infrastructure outside of Haverhill, e.g. the A1307 has never been improved 
to cope with growth and at the very least the Linton Bypass should be considered if the current residents of 
the town are not to spend even more time on their daily commute.
> If the town is going to expand by 2500 extra houses this would suggest around a further 10000 people in 
the town with little or no improvement to public transport.
> Regards,
> Julie and John Bianchi
'Snoots',
Haverhill Road,
Little Wratting,
Suffolk. CB9 7UD
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